
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Aboard!  

Junior Auditor 

Mr. Donovan K. Defngin 

 

Office of the Public Auditor (OPA)- Yap State is pleased to 

announce to the general public their new Auditor on board 

since March 10, 2020. Mr. Ken Defngin has three years in 

business administration studies including nine plus years in 

customer services experiences starting from Yap and then to 

Palau. In addition, Mr. Ken Defngin has great potentials and 

will become an asset to OPA.  

Due to the COVID19 pandemic crisis, we were not able to share this update to 
you soonest. Hope you can join us in welcoming our new staff on board.  

 


